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Welcome to the 2024 golf
season!

BLUE OCEAN GREENSKEEPER REPORT

A big thanks to Jim
Goodwin for

constructing a new
walking bridge on hole

7.

IRRIGATION SEASON IS

IN FULL EFFECT.

In a effort to conserve as

much water as possible this

summer, please notify the

pro shop if you happen

upon a stuck or leaking

sprinkler head. 

A friendly

reminder to

fix ball

marks, sand

your divots

and rake

your

bunkers.


